
 Love On The Move is a fund raising effort for Rooms  

 of Refuge to be held next Sunday, September 29, from  

 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. at Brooks Park in Newaygo.  Ice cream 

and music will be provided around 2:00 p.m.  If you are interested in 

donating to the Rooms of Refuge or willing to raise sponsorships for 

the walk-a-thon (1 mile), please see Tim Bont or Patti Summerfield.   

      We are so glad you’re here today!   

Sunday School 9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service 10:45 a.m. 

Please fill out a Connection Card if this is your  

first time at FBC or to indicate any needs/updates  

you may have.  Return completed form to  

the Welcome Center or place in an offering box. 

TODAY:  Elder Meeting, 5:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY: MomCo Bible Study, 9:00 - 10:30 a.m. 

  AWANA, 6:30 p.m.  116 clubbers last week! 

 More leaders are needed!  

  Youth Group, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

  Bible Study & Prayer, 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

THURSDAY:  CBS, 10:30 a.m. 

FRIDAY - SUNDAY: Ladies Retreat at Grace Adventures 

NEXT SUNDAY:  Greg Churchley will be preaching  

MORNING WORSHIP 

Welcome / Announcements / Prayer 

Worship in Song: Lord I Need You 

 All Creatures of Our God  

    and King 

 All I Have is Christ 

 Joy of the Lord 

Children Dismissed to Jr. Church 

Building to Serve Update:  Jim Goorhouse 

Message: The FRUIT of the Spirit — God's 

 Fruit is JOY, Galatians 5:22-23  

 If you would like to learn how to sew or already know 

 know how, join the Ladies Sewing & Quilting Group! 

 They will begin meeting on October 7 and will con- 

tinue to meet the 1st and 3rd Monday of the month at FBC at  

9:30 a.m.  Bring your own sewing machine.  See Carolyn Brown 

or Zelma Knuver for more information. 

WEDNESDAYS:  Senior High Youth Group, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

OCTOBER 26:  Heritage Farms - 2:30 - 5:00 p.m.  (Corn Maze,  

     Wagon Ride, Donut/Cider)  Please sign-up by October 20.  

A new Ladies Bible study will begin on October 1 and 
will meet the first Tuesday of each month from  
7:00—8:00 p.m.  We will be studying Luke in the Land by 
Kristi McLelland.  Please stop in the foyer to sign up and 
get a book—we will discuss Lesson 1 the first night.   The study 
book is $23.  If you have any questions, please see Cindy Geeting. 

The Mens Bible study starts Tuesday, October 8.  We will 
be going through The Titus Ten by J. Josh Smith.  Study 
guides are available at the Welcome Center and are $10 
(see Cody Ekkel, Trystan Posobiec, Chris Anderson, or Tim  

Crabb).  Please sign up so we can have a record of who has a book.   

Pay for a Bible Study book if you are able to; if you  
can’t afford it, please still get a workbook and join us!  OCTOBER is Missions Month!  1st grade through Adult Sunday 

School classes will be combined as we hear a report from the 

following individuals: 

October 6 - Glenda Akershoek  

October 13 - Tim and Andrea Blazer 

October 20 - John and Betty Teusink 

October 27 - Steve and Becky Dye 

“Committed for Life” is coming to Camp Henry in Newaygo this 
Saturday, September 28, from 5:00 - 9:00 p.m.  The night includes  

dinner, playing yard games, and listening to Shawn Reynolds, a clean, 
Christian comedian.  This event will help fortify marriages and  

strengthen families by giving a fun, safe event that promotes fellowship 
with other Christian couples.  The cost is $35 per person.  Purchase  

tickets online at committedforlife.net or call (231) 519-3366. 

Newaygo County Right to Life will host a benefit and information  
dinner at All Saints Catholic Church in Fremont on October 15 at  

5:30 p.m.  The speaker will be Legislative Director for Right to Life of 
Michigan, Genevieve Marnon.  For tickets please contact Michelle 

Barends at 231-307-0633 or michelebarends@gmail.com. 

Do you like to sing? You are invited to the 4th Annual "Good Ole Fash-
ion" hymn sing on Sunday, October 6, at 3:00 pm in the Livery building 
at The Shack (same location as last year). Christi Handy and Kaitlyn  
Arendsen will lead the music. You can help choose the songs! This is 
sponsored by Newaygo County Volunteers of Bible League International. 
There will be a free will offering to provide Bibles for waiting Christians 
worldwide—$5 provides a Bible which then reaches 5 others!  Contact 
person:  Jessie Rose 231-923-2231 or email jarose@ncats.net  

mailto:jarose@ncats.net


BEA ABBOTT has irritation in her right eye.  She is using the 
steroid eye drops 4 times a day again.  Please pray for healing.   

CLEY ASHBAUGH (Earl and Yolanda’s son) has joined the marines and is  
currently in boot camp in South Carolina. 

FOREST DREIER accepted Jesus as his personal Savior on September 13 and 
went home to be with the Lord the next day.  His funeral was last Wednesday. 

PAUL GRASLEY is scheduled for hip replacement on November 1.  He will 
have an additional procedure prior to that surgery.  Please continue to pray.  

LARRY HANDY (Dan’s father) passed away last Wednesday on his 86th birth-
day. Visitation is today at Kroeze-Wolffis Funeral Home from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. 
and tomorrow, September 23, from 10:00 - 11:00 a.m. at Aetna Calvary Church. 
The funeral will be tomorrow, September 23, at 11:00 a.m. at Aetna Calvary 
Church.  Prayers for Dan and Christi, DJ and Jessie, and Derek and Leah along 
with the extended family are appreciated.  

DAWN MAREK is recovering well at home after her surgery. 

The NATION OF ISRAEL still has a unique place in the plan of God, and we 
are exhorted to pray for the peace of Jerusalem.  

EZRA SHAW (Pastor Tim & MaryBeth’s infant son) finished another round of 
chemo, and they are back home.   

LOREN SPRINGSTEAD (attended FBC many years ago) passed away on 
September 14  following surgery to repair a broken hip.  Please pray for com-
fort for the extended family.  

JOHN and BETTY TEUSINK continue to wait for the container with applianc-
es.  It is due to arrive in Lome on September 24.  The Teusinks are delaying 
their return to the States, planning to arrive on October 9 or October 16.  They 
will be at FBC on October 20.  

UNSPOKEN REQUESTS  

THOSE WITH ON-GOING NEEDS: 

DIANA BEEBE ROBERT BONT (Kristen Eckert’s grandfather) 

ROSE ECKERT KEVIN & EMILY GEETING 

ROSE GRISWOLD TOMMY HANDY  

CORY JACKSON PAM PARIS (Dave G.’s co-worker’s sister) 

NONA PASSAGE JONAS & VERALYN PEDERSEN  

KRISTYN VANDERWALL 

51 W. Oak · PO Box 150 · Fremont, MI 49412  

Phone: (231) 924-3110 

E-Mail: fbcoffice@fbcfremont.com 

  Website: fbcfremont.com 

 

Dr. Steve Witter 

Senior Pastor 

drsteve@fbcfremont.com 

231-335-3054 

PRAYER CHAIN ACTIVATION 

E-Mail:  jlgoorhouse@sbcglobal.net  

or call 924-3435 

FBC ELDERS 
Chris Anderson 
Jim Boerema 

Tim Bont  
Jim Brown 
Tim Crabb 

 

FBC DEACONS 
David Crabb 
Jacob Ekkel 

Dave Gardenour  
Jon Geeting 

Jarred Hibma  
Steve Passage 

Trystan Posobiec 
Larry Vanderwall 

 2-3 Year Old Today: Kristy & Whitney Vanderwall 
      Class Next Week: Julie & Anna/Drew Norris 

 4 Year Old-K Today: Joe & Virginia Howes 
      Class Next Week: Becky Ceton & Kristen Kooistra 

 Nursery Today - SS: Barb Crabb & Bethany Geeting 
 AM: Leah Handy & Cherie Eckert 

       Next Week - SS: Barb Gearhart & Patsy Beecham 
 AM:  Barb Gearhart & Sandy Gronso 

 Greeter Today: Dan & Jackie Tellkamp 
       Next Week: Steve & Ann Churchley 

 Jr. Church Today: Carolina H-C., Elissa H., & Jonas P.   
(1st - 6th)  Next Week: Hulda Concepcion 

G I V I N G   a t   F B C  

• Offering boxes are located in the foyer and by the office. 

• Online giving is also available. 

Download the Vanco Mobile app.  You can also go 

to our website (fbcfremont.com) and click on Give 

at the top of the page. 

Bea Abbott:  Home 

Marion Hines:  Home 

Kay Johnson:  Home (Muskegon) 

Ruth Wingelaar:  Fountain View 

Pray for Our College  

Students of the Week: 

 

Arnold Guikema - Calvin 

Ethan Slovinski - Muskegon CC 

Nathan Walker - Purdue 


